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Chairman Warren and Members of the committee, thank you for your time and the opportunity 
to express my concerns with HB 2062.  

My name is Amanda Jones and I am a voter in Shawnee county/Topeka. I am writing to 
encourage the committee to vote NO on HB 2062  

The prospect of giving a fetus, 100% depending on the life force of the mother, personhood is 
dangerous. The idea of small and conservative government has always been the goal and 
regulating a person within a person is antithetical to that American ideal. It gives rights to 
non-viable cells and takes away the rights of American women to feel safe, even in their doctors 
office. As a Topekan I implore you to vote no.  

Again, thank you for lending me your ear. I encourage you to vote no on HB 2062.  

 


